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Thank you 
 

A sincere word of thanks to all the parents who 

helped in the Youth Centre at both the Confirmation 

and First Communion teas  and to all those who 

provided food for the occasions. 

Thank you to Mickey McKenna for help transporting 

our pupils to the chapel in preparation for First 

Communion.  

Thank you to the parents who helped to transport 

pupils to the football at Fr. Hackett Park on 26th 

May for League Football. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Health Promoting School 
 

 Our Annual Health Promotion & Walk to School 

Week takes place 5th – 9th June. This week in school 

we place a special emphasis on staying healthy and 

safe. Pupils will have lessons and activities on 

developing a healthy lifestyle, eating a balanced diet 

and farm safety. We ask parents to support your 

children by reinforcing these themes at home and 

discussing the work covered. We would also 

encourage parents to continue to walk to school each 

morning with your children.  

 
 

 

 

Forthcoming Events 
 

5th-9thJune Health Promotion Week 

Monday 5thJune Love for Life P7 Programme 

Thursday 8thJune P7 Trip to Knock   

Friday 9th June Yoga for all Classes  

Monday 12th June Cabragh Netball & Football for 

school teams. 

Junior Sports Day 

Tuesday 13th June P6 Taster Day in St. Ciarans 

Thursday 15thJune St Ciarans Canavan Cup for P7 

& Junior Sports (P1-P4) 

Friday 16thJune New P1 pupils in school. 

Friday 23rd June Knockmany Cup and Ellie Rogan 

Memorial for school teams. 

Monday 26th June Mass of Thanksgiving (1.30pm) 

Tuesday 27th June Senior Sports (P5-P7) 

Thursday 29thJune School Trip for all pupils. 

Friday 30th June School will close at 1pm for the 

Summer Holidays. 

 

 

 

 
    

 

Fundraising News 
 

Thank you to all parents and friends of the school 

who contributed to or supported our Sponsored Run 

at Knockmany Forest. To date we have collected 

£1333.00 

We would ask that all families please return their 

sponsor money or donations as soon as possible. 

A massive thank you to: Sharon Shevlin, Brenda 

McCarney, Christine O’Connor, Helen O’Hanlon, 

Bronagh Shevlin, Sinead Colton, Paula McKenna, 

Geraldine Campbell, Ciara Moran, Cathy Deery, 

Eileen McCaffrey, Sinead Treanor, Marian Shevlin, 

Majella Donnelly, Claire McGurk, Geraldine 

McConnell, Maria Nugent, Sinead McKenna, Roisin 

McCann, Breige McCaffrey, Clare McConnon and the 

teachers who gave up their time on Saturday to bag 

pack at ASDA and collect for school funds. 

 

Celebrating the Sacraments 
 

Congratulations to our eleven P7 boys who 

celebrated the Sacrament of Confirmation on 

Saturday 20th May in St. Patrick’s Church Clogher. 

We also congratulate our ten P4 pupils who received 

the Sacrament of Holy Eucharist on Saturday 27th 

May in St. Macartan’s Church Augher. 

 (photos overleaf) 

 

 

 

School Uniform 
 

Please find attached a school uniform order form. 

Please complete and return by 23rd June. 

 

After school Activities 
 

After school Games for P3-P7 will end on Monday 

12th June for this year. A massive thank you to our 

coach Fergal for his commitment to our school each 

week. 

 

School Books 
 

As we are drawing near the end of the school year, 

we would ask parents and children to check at home 

for all school books and return these by the end of 

June. 

 


